
 
 

 

 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1442/21-22                                                      17.06.2021 
 

 
CIRCULAR (KG)                 

            
Dear Parents, 

 
In our endeavor to instill self confidence in our students, LPS Kindergarten is 

conducting a Virtual Fancy Dress Event for our students on Thursday, 24th June 

2021, between 10:00am to 11:00am. 

 

Parents can dress up their wards as per their choice and creativity. Recyclable 

materials too can be used for the event. Kindly ensure that the child is made to 

learn 4 - 5 lines as per their costume they are wearing. 

 

Looking forward to your support & co-operation to make this event a successful one 

so that we can bring smile on the faces of our tiny tots in a creative manner. 

 
With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 


